
The Sunday evening service is attended in large 
part by men from the hotels in the vicinity of the 
mission where they are visited by mission workers 
shortly before the hour.

II.

Various departments of work have been under­
taken from time to time without becoming per­
manently established, owing to lack of helpers and 
lack of financial support ; among these have been 
a free reading room, with periodicals and books in 
several languages, and a free night school for the 
teaching of English to foreigners. The material 
interests of the people have not been neglected. 
Some of the workers are actively engaged in visit­
ing from house to house, and they take steps to 
obtain food and clothing for the destitute and 
medical attendance for the sick. Rev. R. L. Mor­
rison, M.D., a medical practitioner, who is now 
completing his probation for the ministry, has done 
most important work for the past two years as 
missionary in charge, by appointment of Conference, 
of the All People’s Mission. Mrs. Morrison is a 
very active visitor of the people in their homes, 
and an enthusiastic worker for all the interests of 
the Mission. Mr. J. J. Hughes has been heart 
and soul and hand in the work from the very 
beginning, and Mr. Herbert W. Wadge, B.A., a
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